& /23 14 (Subject: Re: Request for price reconsideration)
Dear Mr. Maeda,
I am writing in response to your email of May 21st.

We studied your request and, considering the current market situation, we are able to
provide a 5% discount this time only.

We are looking forward to your order soon.

With best regards,
Suzan Green
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* | am writing in regard to your email of May 21st.
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* With regard to this matter,
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* We regret to say that we cannot meet your request this time.
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* The best possible reduction we can agree is not 5% but 2%.
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